

Holt Lane Wokingham
Berkshire RG41 1EE
Telephone: 0118 978 0165
Facsimile: 0118 989 0831

holtschool@holt.wokingham.sch.uk www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\mf\\staff\letters\2018-2019\spanish tapas evening march 2019 letter to parent docx

March 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: KS3 Spanish Students: Spanish Tapas Evening

The Spanish department believes that learning a language is about more than just grammar and vocabulary. Therefore, every year the Spanish teachers host an optional enrichment activity whereby students are given the chance to enhance their cultural understanding of Spain by tasting some traditional Spanish tapas. This event is open to all students in Key Stage 3 who study Spanish, and this year will take place after school, between 3.40 and 4.30 pm, on **Monday 18th March 2019** in The Holt Café.

This is a completely optional occasion and we ask you to make a contribution of £3.25 to cover the cost of refreshments. Please note that almond nuts will be included in the menu and if your daughter suffers from a nut allergy we cannot guarantee a nut free environment.

Payment for this event can be made via **The Holt Café by Thursday 14th March**. Once your daughter has paid in the usual way she will be given a Spanish Tapas Ticket which she should hand to the teachers when she attends on the Monday.

We also ask that you arrange to transport your daughter home afterwards.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Stoker Head of Spanish

LOSKEU X